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Dear Parent/Guardian, 
 
I'm sure, like myself, you have read with interest the news about the changes to the working week here in the 
UAE, and have asked yourself how this affects the students at AAESS. 
 
Whilst we follow this news with much engrossment, I am told that I will be updated in the winter holiday with 
guidelines and policy that will inform me of how the school will operate in the new year. 
 
I write to reassure you that myself, Mr Abass & Mrs McCauley, will be working over the break to ensure we plan 
for the continuity of your child, and ensure that no learning time will be lost in the new year.   This will require a 
massive change to the daily timetable and I inevitably foresee a change to the school day.  These changes will be 
communicated to you as soon as we possibly can, once we have been guided by the authorities. 
 
I reiterate again, we will plan (subject to the new guidelines), so students will not lose any teaching time in the 
week as a result of these new changes.   
 
Can I thank you for your ongoing support, it has been much appreciated.  I wish you and your family a pleasant 
and peaceful winter break, and we look forward to seeing you on Monday 3rd January 2022. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 

Andrew Thomas B.Ed (Hons) M.Phil NPQH 
Executive Principal  
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